
LDWA WEST LANCASHIRE GROUP  
 

Committee Meeting 

Monday 16
th

 July 2018 at 7.00pm 

Minutes 

 

 
 Apologies:   

Glyn 

In attendance – John, Ian, Karen, Doreen, Jacqui and Mike 

 

1 Minutes last meeting 

From the 26
th
 February, 2018  

Outstanding – Some equipment for the Amble will be needed.  A laptop.  The 

Committee meeting in May did not go ahead due to lack of quoracy. 

Dates and Reminders:  

Fish and Chip walk,  25
th
 July,  2018 

Tea and cakes walk, 31
st
 July, 2018 

Pudding Plod 15
th
 December, 2018 

White Coppice cheque is still outstanding for the Amble.  Last Treasurer for the club 

did not want any money for the use of the pavilion. Ian to chase this up.  

The AGM date for 2019 – 15
th
 April, 2019.  Venue in view of poor attendance in 2018 

will be back at the Sea View.   

Two new members were voted onto the Committee, Richard Priest and Andrew 

Webster. 

The Committee agreed to pay for a mini bus for the two legs of the Lancashire Way 

when needed.   

 

Karen 

2 40
th

 Anniversary party 

As well as Ian’s walk – Stan has agreed to do a ‘stroll’ around the area from 

2pm.   

Karen to contact the hall for an extra couple of hours hire 

From the walks – Tea and biscuits on arrival back 

Bar to be open from 5-9pm 

Buffet from 5.30pm 

Entertainment –  

Stan – quiz 6.15 pm 

Fran – talk  7.15 pm 

Music in between 

 
 

Karen 

3 Agreement for Andy & Richard to join the committee 

 
 

John and 

the 

committee 

voted and 

agreed 

4 Painting of the trig point – this was agreed as there are two volunteers – Neil 

and Peter 
 

Discussion 

Took place 

5 Lancashire Way – Ian discussed Neil’s information and  proposed route – dates to be 

given at the group  meeting 

 

Ian 



6 AOB 

Discussion took place about another long distance walk next year.  There was some 

talk about completing the Coast to Coast in 5 day stretches.  Some research needed for 

accommodation in a central place, perhaps with a mini bus transporting from start to 

finish.   

 

 

 

Ian and 

Richard to 

research,  

Suggested 

dates are 

May and 

June next 

year 

 

 

 


